
-

g U U U G 41 f f~'

NOV 2 91982

Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTH: Mr. L. M. Mills, Manager

Nuclear Licensing
400 Chestnut Street Lower II i

Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401 !

Gentlemen:

We have completed our review of your revision to the Bellefonte
Nuclear Plant Fuel Storace Physical Security Plan dated October 20,
1982 and have determined that the revision does not decrease the
effectiveness of the plan.

Accordingly, your approved Security Plan for the protection of special
nuclear material of low strategic significance consists of a document
submitted by your letter dated January 23, 1981, as revised by your
letter dated October 20, 1982.

Sincerely,

Russel R. Rentschler, Acting Chief
Ftml Facility SG Licensing Branch
Division of Safeguards, NMSS

" Return te NMSS/SGFF Mail Stop 881-SS"
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